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Hainford Newsletter 

 
Welcome Back 
It has been lovely to see the children come back refreshed and keen to resume the routine of school 
life. The diary for this term is filling up quickly, so please keep an eye on the diary dates on the end of 
the Newsletter and check bookbags for letters about events. 
 
KS1 Sportshall Athletics 
 
The weather held out and the children had a great day taking part in key stage 1 multi-skills, the 
activities included catching and throwing, playing stuck in the mud, bulldog, and cricket. Scarlett from 
class 1 said “It was really fun”.     

 

                                           
   

          
 
 
 

Hainford VC Primary School 
Hope, Compassion & Responsibility 
Newton Road 
Hainford 
Norwich   
NR10 3BQ 
Head of School: Mr Paul Cross 
Telephone: 01603 898359 
Email: office@hainford.norfolk.sch.uk 

Web: www.harnserfed.co.uk 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@hainfordfirst.norfolk.sch.uk


  
 
Friday 28th April 2023                                                         Hainford VC Primary Newsletter                            Issue 17 

'The Nebula Partnership'   

     

 
 

 
 
SEN and Mental Health surgeries: 
These are regular meetings for parents to meet with Jenni Porter (Executive Deputy for SEND) and 
Natalie Brown (Pastoral Manager) to discuss any burning issues you may have. You are more than 
welcome to come to any or all of the meetings, however, we will have limited spaces. The meeting 
spaces will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. You will receive confirmation of your space 
and the topics to be covered via email. The themes of the meetings will be chosen by you! Please fill in 
the form via this link: 
 
https://forms.gle/iZBgjnjSUJttQGb17 
 

https://forms.gle/iZBgjnjSUJttQGb17
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Let’s Celebrate! 

 
 

 
Alterations/Updates in blue 

 
May 
8th School closed due to additional Bank Holiday (King’s Coronation) 
WB 9th KS2 (year 6) SATS week 
15th KS2 Cricket 9.30 – 2:30 (more to follow) 
18th May – Special Lunch ( see attached) 
 
 

Half-Term: 29th May – 2nd June 
 
June 
3rd First day back to school 
7th Class 3 Trip to Amazona Zoo (letters sent 18th April) 
12th Class Photos  

Thank you for all of your support 
 

The ‘Value for Life’ for this half-term is Truthfulness 
A Christian Perspective on Truthfulness:  
Christians believe that truth is revealed in the Bible and supremely in the person and life of Jesus 
Christ. Through Jesus' teaching we are given an insight into the nature of God and the way in which 
He means us to live. 
As a school community, we will be exploring how we can be true friends, be true to ourselves and 
true to our beliefs. 

April 28th Star Award Values Award 
Truthfulness 

Class 1 Elias – Amazing independent writing 
about Dragons. 

Hugo – Being honest and helpful 

Class 2 Libby – Great attitude to learning. Jenson – For being kind and 
compassionate. 

Class 3 
 

Thea, Ruby, Daisy C, Bella, Chloe – 
Great work in English including a 
Fantastic retelling a traditional story 
using drama.  

Louie – For always being truthful, 
helpful and trustworthy.  


